FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20426

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

January 7, 2016

The Honorable Ed Whitfield

Chairman

Subcommittee on Energy and Power
United States House of Representatives
2125 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Whitfield:

Thank you for the opportunity to testify before the Subcommittee on Energy and Power’s Dec. 1,
2015, hearing entitled, “Oversight of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission.” I greatly
valued the opportunity to discuss the important energy issues facing our agency and country.

Enclosed are my responses to the Questions for the Record received from members of the

Subcommittee. Should you or any other member of the Committee have any questions, please
contact me.

Colette D. Honorable
Commissioner

Cc: The Honorable Bobby Rush, Ranking Member, Subcommittee on Energy and Power
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